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Temporary Closure of West Palm Beach Service Plaza Southbound  
Trucking Diesel Gas Station Area  

Will be closed around-the-clock from Monday, November 27 to Sunday, December 3  
 

FORT LAUDERDALE — Florida’s Turnpike has scheduled a temporary closure of the trucking diesel gas pumps 

at the West Palm Beach Service Plaza to allow crews to perform repairs in this area. The passenger vehicle diesel 

pumps will remain open at all times.  

 

The trucking diesel gas pumps located under the canopy along southbound Florida’s Turnpike will be closed 

around-the-clock from 7 a.m. Monday, November 27 to 7 a.m. Sunday, December 3. During this temporary 

closure, drivers will be directed to use the trucking diesel gas station pumps located along northbound Florida’s 

Turnpike. Motorists should follow posted detour signs and drive carefully, especially around construction zones. 

 

For more information about this work, call 1-800-749-PIKE or go to www.Floridasturnpike.com. Drivers may dial 

5-1-1 for real-time traffic information or visit www.FL511.com before traveling. They may also follow 

@FLTurnpikeSFL on Twitter.  
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